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Notice of Revenue Neutral Rate (RNR) Public Hearing for the City of Topeka and 

the Topeka Metro Transit Authority (TMTA) 

The Governing Body of the City of Topeka will meet on September 6, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. 

in the City Council Chamber, 214 E. 8th, Topeka, KS for the purpose of holding a public 

hearing to consider comment from the public concerning the Governing Body’s 

consideration of adopting a budget for 2023 that exceeds the RNR which is 36.623. If 

the Governing Body approves exceeding the RNR, the Governing Body will adopt a 

budget that results in a tax rate of 38.939. 

As the Governing Body is responsible for levying a mill levy on behalf of the TMTA, the 

Governing Body will also consider comment from the public concerning whether to 

exceed the TMTA’s revenue neutral rate of 3.852 and impose a proposed tax rate of 4.2 

mills. 

This Notice also appears on the City of Topeka website at  www.topeka.org 
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